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Ocean Network Express Awarded Silver & Bronze Award for the  

2018 Vessel Speed Reduction Incentive Program 

   

 

3 April 2019 - Singapore - Ocean Network Express (ONE) is pleased to announce that it 

has earned Silver and Bronze awards for the 2018 Vessel Speed Reduction Incentive 

Program in the Santa Barbara Channel and San Francisco Bay areas. The awards were 

presented on March 6, 2019 in Wilmington, California. Captain Pan Saurastri, ONE Port 

Operations Manager, accepted the awards on behalf of ONE. 

 

The Protecting Blue Whales and Blue Skies partners completed the analysis of ONE’s fleet’s 

Automatic Information System (AIS) data for the 2018 Vessel Speed Reduction (VSR) 

Incentive Program season (July 1 - November 15, 2018). Each partnering company was 

evaluated for cooperation with the request that vessels transit at 10 knots or less through the 

VSR zones in the Santa Barbara Channel Region and San Francisco Bay Area.  

 

We are pleased to inform you that ONE achieved the following award tiers: 

VSR Zone Region Award Tier Percentage of distance traveled at  

10 knots or less 

Santa Barbara Channel Region Bronze 14% 

San Francisco Bay Area Silver 32% 
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At Ocean Network Express (ONE), we recognize the importance of environmental concerns 

which can have long-term impact on our well-being. Therefore, ONE is committed to take 

proactive measures to minimize the impact of our activities on the environment. We are 

devoted to fulfilling our compliance obligations and to continually improve our environmental 

management system to further enhance our environmental health. This is our policy, and 

together we shall achieve this. 


